
What we are learning in Reception
 Autumn Term 2:

Autumn and Winter: festivals and changes 
This half term we will be learning about the changes which occur 
in the natural world as we move from Autumn into Winter. We 

will go on nature walks to observe these changes, making 
observations and asking questions about the things we see.  We 
will explore artworks inspired by Autumn and Winter by famous 
and influential artists, using these to build an understanding of 
colour. We will create our own seasonal artworks, inspired by 
the things we have learnt and using a range of materials and 

resources.  
We will also learn about different festivals associated with or 

taking place during the Autumn and Winter, exploring the 
diversity of beliefs in our community and our country, and 

celebrating the differences and similarities between us. We will 
develop our historical enquiry skills by thinking about our 
favourite festivals through the year. As we get closer to 

Christmas we will learn about the Christian story of Christmas 
and will learn Christmas songs ready to perform. We will also 
learn lines for our Nativity play which we will perform for our 

grownups. 

We are 
learning 

these signs.

We are continuing to 
learn to solve 

problems in social 
situations using 
Kelso's choices.

We are learning our 
Set 1 single sounds 
and blending these 
with 'Fred talk' to 
hear, say and read 

words.

We will be 
learning about 
Bonfire Night, 

Diwali and 
Christmas.

We are 
learning 

these 
poems 

by heart.

In Maths we will be 
subitising 1-5, 
developing an 

understanding of 
cardinality or 'how-

many-ness'.

We will take a 
goat for a walk as 
our '50 things to 
do at Ladysmith' 

experience.
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